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From:
Sent: 06 October 2020 11:37
To:
Subject: Review into the demolition of the Airport Terminal, Jersey

Dear  

As you may be aware, the Minister for the Environment favours a full transparent review into the above matter, 
with a public hearing likely. 

This is just a courtesy note to let you know that today, I have written to our shortlist of Planning Inspectors to 
seek expressions of interest to carry out the review.  We will need, in the near future, to pass your letters and 
attachments of 19 June 2020 to the Inspector and to publish them on our website.  Do you have any 
objections to that?  We will of course comply with GDPR in doing so. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards 
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